April 2025
PARENTPAY MEAL BOOKING SYSTEM
As you know, from 22nd April we will be running our new choice menu. This means that ALL MEALS (regardless of whether you pay for meals or not) will need to be ordered IN ADVANCE on ParentPay. 
Our new menu and the booking system will be up and running by the end of this week on ParentPay.
If you still do not have a ParentPay log-in, please contact the school office and we will generate one for you.

Please note that from 22nd April onwards, if you do not pre-book your child’s meal you will need to provide them with a packed lunch for that day.
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8. Make the required bookings
9. Asummary will be displayed at the bottom of the page with any previous
unpaid bookings shown in red

Showsmeots | teo

Bookngs added 3





image6.png
10. Review the booking summary, and select Confirm booking.
11. Any credit in your Parent Account will be used to pay for the meals. Any
remaining cost can be paid by Bank Transfer (if enabled) or Other payment
method
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WARNING: Any bookings must be confirmed and (if required) paid for within
2 hours of selecting them. Failure to do so wil result in the bookings being
automatically cancelled.
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1. Go to www.parentpay.com and log in
2. Select the child to make bookings for
3. Select Bookings > Make or view bookings
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4. Select the time of day that you wish to make a booking for
5. Select the week to view

6. Select Make or view bookings

)
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7. You will then be presented with a booking screen.
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« Menu selections: Book a meal by selecting from the menu choices shown
(please note that some menu’s may require you to select dessert also)





